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Small Business Entity Strategies 

 

Changes to SBE Taxation 
As part of its 2013 elections commitments, the government announced changes to the SBE taxation 

expected to come into effect from 1 January 2014.  

 

The taxation changes include: 

¶ Immediate deduction for the purchase of new equipment with a cost of $1,000 or less, a reduction 

from the current limit of $6,500 

¶ Removal of an immediate deduction of $5,000 for the purchase of a vehicle 

 

Please contact us to review the implications of potential asset purchases. 

 

Review Income Recognition  

1. Accrual Reporting 

As the end of the financial year approaches, it is necessary to clearly identify your year-end cut off 

dates and criteria for the recognition of income, to ensure it is included in the correct period. Income 

should be included when it is constructively received by the taxpayer, or in other words, when you 

have done everything required of you to earn the income and you have any indisputable right to the 

money. 

 

As such, you should only invoice in the month of June for any jobs that are completed before 30 

June. Any incomplete jobs should be invoiced on completion in July. 

 

2. Cash Reporting 

Your income is assessable on a cash basis when you receive payment from your customers, not when 

you issue an invoice. 

 

If you do not receive the payment from a customer before 30 June that an invoice has already been 

issued for, this income will be taxable next financial year. 

 

  


